
 

April 28, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I write to you today to request funding for the Kinzua Riverfront Hotel in Fiscal Year 2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the nonprofit, HIY INC, located at 16 Brook Street, Warren, 

Pennsylvania, 16365. 

 

The funding for this project will develop the remaining revitalization section of a dilapidated factory building and 

turning it into a 21-room boutique hotel located in the City of Warren. The project will help increase tourism to 

the City and surrounding areas. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

                                     

                               M                 
         Glenn “GT” Thompson 

                 Member of Congress 

 


